
Illinois Spoonpluggers 

Newsletter 
Dedicated to the teachings of E.L. “Buck” Perry  

The Father of Structure Fishing  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November Meeting Notes: 10 members attended the meeting. 
We discussed Presentation of Lures, Vol. 5 pg. 19 and pg. 24 from the 
Home Study Course.   
 
December Meeting:   
ILLINOIS SPOONPLUGGERS HOLIDAY PARTY  
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10, 7:00 PM 
GIORDANO’S PIZZERIA IN WESTCHESTER 
Spouses and guests are welcome! 
Located at the corner of  Cermak Road and 
Mannheim Road (US 12-20-45) in Westchester 
 
Club Notes:  
The club was offered “FREE space to recruit members in 
exchange for helping me promote the show, January 26 - 30, 
2011 at the Stephens Convention Center in Rosemont, IL” 
Please contact Jim Duplex or Jim Taylor with any Questions, 
Ideas, Etc… 
 
Fishing Reports: Jim Duplex, Bob Roels, Jim Taylor,         
Rick Matus, Jerry Hein and Frank Cipira  all tried to beat the 
ice in Central Wisconsin on their favorite fall waters. This fall 
has proven to be not the best  but as Buck says, a small catch made 
under tough conditions can be more satisfying than loading the boat when 
conditions are good.  Clay Russell met up with another spoonpluger 
in Texas and had a good outing on a local powerplant lake.  
Great year guys! Thanks for sharing your reports. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
HD Stuff by: Bob Roles



















 
 
 
 
 



 

SPOONPLUGGER WEB SITES :  
Spoonpluggers of America: 

nsoa.info 
Buck’s Baits: 

buckperry.com 
Discussion Board, links, and more: 

spoonplugger.net  
Newsletter Editor: Mike Lynch Mlynch7734@hotmail.com 708 655 7667 



 


